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Do not advance this legislation, which is anti-trans bigotry. Trans people are not some
inherent threat to their cis schoolmates, neither to safety nor equity. Forcing trans 
students to use the incorrect restrooms/etc. presents a real danger *to them*. There are
many documented cases of trans people being threatened or outright assaulted when 
using restrooms matching their sex assigned at birth; *that* causes infinitely more 
disruption than using the correct restroom, which trans people have done for 
generations without public outcry (until now). This should go without saying, but 
trans people are not more likely to commit assault than cis people, and the 
government should not enact legislation guided by stigma. And speaking of 
overreach, what is the enforcement mechanism here: genital inspections for anyone - 
including any child - accused of being trans (whether they indeed are, or are instead 
cis women & girls who don't conform to the accuser's gender notions, or are just 
someone whose genitals the accuser wants to inspect)? It is honestly embarrassing 
and infuriating that any level of my government is wasting its time considering this 
moral panic nonsense when there are so many actual problems to solve, including in 
the realm of women's rights. Leave trans people alone.


